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On behalf of the Women and Men of the Truro Police Department, I would like to 
extend a heartfelt “Thank You” to the Citizens of Truro who supported the Police 
Department during the Special Town Meeting on January 15th, 2014.   
 
Together, we have been able to replenish our fleet of broken and destroyed police 
cruisers and to purchase vehicles that help to ensure our ability to serve all of you. 
Two of the three cruisers are all-wheel-drive and enable us to provide service 
regardless of the weather conditions.  Additionally, since we have reduced the fleet 
to seven vehicles, having newer vehicles helps ensure a reasonable level of 
reliability and limits costly breakdowns. 
 
As a department, we are delighted to have this support and sincerely thank you. 
 
As a reminder our traditional senior dinner will be held on Sunday, March 9th 2014.  
As we get closer, we’ll remind our residents, and we'll get everyone signed up.  The 
Police Department will provide transportation to the dinner as needed. 
 
Next month we’ll pick up with discussions of our activities, initiatives, and programs 
at the Police Department. 
 
Very Respectfully, 
 
 
Kyle Takakjian 
Chief of Police 
Takakjian@truropolice.org  


